
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ENGINEERING  CHANGE 
NOTICE 

SUBJECT:  Changing of lot code marking for SP-Caps 
 
BULLETIN #:  ECN.PG44.10.01.08                Date: October 1. 2008                         Page  1   of   1 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  April 1st, 2009 
 

 
REASON FOR CHANGE:   Improves Production Traceability 

 
ENGINEERING CHANGE DETAILS:   
The lot code marking will change from 4 characters to 5 characters on  the 
top of the capacitor: 
 

 
     
 

OTHER DETAILS:  This change only effects the markings, it does not change 
or influence the product’s engineering specifications or compliance.   
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